
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  November 29, 2022 
 
 
SUBJECT:   REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR MAINTENANCE AND SUPPORT 
FOR PORT POLICE COMMUNICATIONS SYSTEMS 
 
 
Pursuant to the Request for Proposals (RFP), all proposers were to submit any questions 
regarding this RFP by no later than 3:00 p.m. on November 29, 2022.  Questions were to 
be submitted in writing, and all questions and responses were to be posted on the 
Department’s website and www.rampla.org.   
 
No questions regarding this opportunity were received by the aforementioned deadline.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://www.portoflosangeles.org/business/contracting-opportunities/requests-for-proposals
https://www.portoflosangeles.org/business/contracting-opportunities/requests-for-proposals
http://www.rampla.org/

